
ARTS SOCIETY WENSUM DOCKLANDS LONDON
WEDNESDAY 27 MARCH 2019

    

We are pleased to offer an exciting trip to London Docklands.  This is especially timed to follow our talk on 
Foreigners in London 1520-1667.

Moving us forward historically, we will have a guided tour of the brand new exhibition, Slavery Culture and 
Collecting. This exhibition details the slave owner and collector George Hibbert who was instrumental in 
building the West India Docks which now house the Museum of London Docklands. This connection 
positions the museum as an important place to think about the relationship between slavery and cultural 
heritage.  The display contains a short film, as well as objects from the collection to encourage further debate 
around this challenging issue.  

There will be time for lunch and a further look around inside before we start our next session, which will be 
OUTSIDE, where we will have a tour of around 90 minutes to see the regeneration of the area post 1950s.

The cost of the trip, which will include the executive coach, entry to the museum and guided tours will be 
£52.00 per person. NOT included is the £2.00 parking fee, OR food.  (There is a cafe in the museum.)  Time 
is short, so please book as soon as possible.

We will be leaving B&Q, 5 Neat Market, Hall Road, NR4 6EG travelling with Sanders’ 
Coaches. Leaving promptly at 7.15 am, we will aim to return by 7.00pm approx. If you 
wish to leave your car there it must be AS FAR RIGHT on the site as possible. There 
will be a charge of £2.00 per car.



Please make your cheque payable to the Arts Society Wensum and return with the 
booking form to Lorraine Ransome, 53 Howard Way, Aylsham, Norwich NR11 6XD 
(tel 01263 731362; email lorraine.ransome@sky.com

I wish to be included on the trip to  LONDON DOCKLANDS on March 27 2019

Please reserve                            tickets at £52.00 per ticket

I will be parking at B&Q and have added £2.00 for my car.  YES/NO

NAME/s

Email

Phone number

Emergency contact number

Please note in the case of cancellation return of monies paid will only be made if notice 
is given to the Visits  Secretary before 21 March 2019, and may be limited if the ticket 
can not be resold.


